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Press Release
July 29, 2015
Train-Pedestrian Fatality Accident

On July 28, 2015 at approximately 12:15 a.m. the Livingston Police Department
was notified of a train accident near the crossing of West Street off of North Washington
Ave. Upon Officers arrival to the area they noticed a Union Pacific train stopped at the
West Street crossing that had been traveling southbound. Upon further investigation the
train engineer and conductor observed a white male standing on the tracks and ignored
the warning of the approaching train and horn. The investigation found that the white
male was struck by the train and was later pronounced deceased on the scene by Justice of
the Peace Darrell Longino. The white male has been positively identified as Jesse Clark
Duncan(75) of Missouri. The accident is still under investigation by the Livingston Police
Department and is pending autopsy results.



